
 

February 2024 

 

Dear Fellow Club Members: 

 

Greetings! The 2024 season will begin on Saturday, May 25, 2024. The Pool Club will be in 

operation on weekends-only through late June. Full-time operations will commence upon 

completion of the school year.  At present the Club will open at 11am on both weekdays and 

weekends.  The Club will generally close between 7:30pm and 8pm.  However, the pool 

managers may close the pool earlier at their discretion due to increasing darkness and weather 

conditions. The Club will close for the season on Labor Day, Monday, September 2, 2024 at 

5pm.   

 

For security purposes, members will not be admitted into the Club without an updated photo. If 

you did not take a new photo with us recently, pictures will be taken at the Club upon your first 

visit.  Please make sure all family members are present and bring a photo id for proof of 

residency.   

 

The assessment for the Club will be $410 per household.  This year’s increase in the minimum 

wage by the state of New Jersey continues to put pressure on the finances of the Club.  On top of 

that we have had to replace the playground equipment, deal with much  higher prices  for pool 

chemicals, and make needed repairs to the pump room.   

 

We are still short one member on the Board of Trustees.  If you have any interest in joining the 

Board, please contact any of the Trustees listed below.   

 

Our website at www.mhsrc.club will be updated with information and the Trustees can be 

reached via email through the website.   

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Messinger, President (732-536-2872)  

Clinton Plietz, Treasurer (732-536-7053)   

Dennis Alne, Secretary (732-536-4914)      

Lisa Macchia, Membership (917-887-0347) 

Dennis Clarke, Social (732-610-6728) 

Dan Aaron, Maintenance (908-377-5501) 

Pool Club during summer (732-536-2540) 

http://www.mhsrc.club/

